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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

SUPERINTENDENT, MAYOR TO RALLY 

12
TH

-GRADERS AND FAMILIES ON 

FEBRUARY 25, FAFSA DAY  
 

Opportunity to make college more affordable 
 

February 24, 2014--Office of the Superintendent, Camden, NJ – Superintendent 

Paymon Rouhanifard tomorrow morning will join Mayor Dana Redd and seniors 

from all Camden high schools for a rally to encourage seniors and their families to 

seek resources by completing the Free Application for Federal Student Aid 

(FAFSA).  

 

The FAFSA rally will take place on Tuesday, February 25, from 10:00-11:00 a.m. 
at Woodrow Wilson High School, 3101 Federal Street. That evening, students 
and families will be able to receive assistance from financial aid professionals at 
an event at the Camden Technology Center, 200 N. Broadway, Room 204, from 
5:00-8:00 p.m.  
 
Parents can register online at njcollegegoalsunday.org, the website for New 
Jersey College Goal Sunday, a non-profit program that provides free information 
and assistance to New Jersey families applying for financial assistance for 
higher education.  
 

For additional information, contact Marlene Coleman from the Camden Public 

Schools Office of Communications at: mcoleman@camden.k12.nj.us. 
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